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Celebrating 54 years providing childcare in Etobicoke 

 

From the Desk of Admin 
 

Another school year ends this month, and we have seen 
many changes over this time. We continue to build an 

effective relationship with the staff and students 
of Eatonville Junior School and look forward to further 

collaborations over the next year. 

 
As you are aware, our policy states that we require one 
months’ written withdrawal notice. If you are withdrawing your 
child from Terry Tan, and are already aware of the last day, 
the families who are currently on our waitlist would be most 
appreciative of knowing that a spot has been confirmed for 
them, whenever that might be. Thank you in advance on 
their behalf if you can provide this information before the one-

month time frame. 
 
We would like to express our gratitude to those families that 
were able to attend “The family planting event”. 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Summer Safety 
“Summer is a time for family road trips, 

outdoor fun in the sun and hopefully lots of 

great weather. 

Here are some simple reminders to prepare 

for safe summer days: 

 

Stay cool in the heat: Keep cool and 

hydrated and minimize your time in the sun 

between 11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Drink 

plenty of water, find shade, visit cool 

buildings, slow down, bathe in cool water 

and wear light-coloured clothing. Never 

leave children or pets inside a parked 

vehicle. When the outside air temperature is 

23°C/73°F, the temperature inside a vehicle 

can be extremely dangerous – more than 

50°C/122°F. More sun safety tips here 

 

Stay safe while camping: If strong winds, 

hail or a tornado is developing while you are 

camping in a tent or tent-trailer, move to the 

closest building or a hard-topped vehicle. 

Make every effort to get to a suitable 

shelter.  If no shelter is available, seek 

refuge deep in a thick stand of trees in the 

lowest-lying area. Environment Canada has 

more summer weather safety tips. 

 

Avoid the bugs – and their bite:  Avoid 

being outdoors at dawn or dusk, when 

mosquitoes are most active. Keep in mind 

that ticks are often found along trail edges, 

mostly in wooded areas or tall grass.  Light-

coloured clothing is less attractive to 

mosquitoes and allows you to see ticks more 

easily. Registered insect repellents 

containing DEET can be used safely when 

applied as directed. Health Canada's last 

review of DEET products was supported by 

the Canadian Paediatric Society”. 

https://www.getprepared.gc.ca/cnt/rsrcs/sfttp

s/tp201407-en.aspx  

 
 
 
 

Board and Staff News 
 

Next Board meeting will be 
on June 11th via ZOOM.  
Please notify Michelle if you 
would like to attend. 

 

 
 

Terry Tan Child Centre 
closes at 6 pm.  

Please notify us as soon as 
possible if you anticipate 

that you will be late picking 
up your child. Also note the 

late fee will be imposed. 

 

Special Dates 
 
15th - Happy Father’s 
Day 
 
20th – first day of 
Summer 

 
21st National 
Indigenous Peoples 
Day 
 
27th- Last day of 
School 

 
 

 
 

http://healthycanadians.gc.ca/health-sante/environment-environnement/sun-soleil/index-eng.php?source=health_concern-sun_safe&medium=banner&content=en&campaign=footer
http://ec.gc.ca/meteo-weather/default.asp?lang=En&n=6C5D4990-1
https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/services/about-pesticides/insect-repellents.html
https://www.getprepared.gc.ca/cnt/rsrcs/sfttps/tp201407-en.aspx
https://www.getprepared.gc.ca/cnt/rsrcs/sfttps/tp201407-en.aspx

